## DAVISON AYSO BOARD MEETING MINUTES JANUARY 20, 2019

MEMBERS PRESENT: Susie, Seth, Troy, Courtney, Kim, Phil, Ron, Leah, Jason, and Lisa

Motion to begin our Board Meeting at 7:15pm, was accepted first by Seth and seconded by Courtney.

NEW NEWS: Susie will be leaving to go to RC Training this next weekend (1/27/19). Susie brought up a question for us to think about....."How do we want to be remembered? When people think about our region what will be their thought?" Susie handed out schedules and hotel info to each of us going to the Expo. Susie will be there on Thursday evening as well as we will. If you go to the "PDF" you will find class descriptions and information pertaining to each class. Our February Board Meeting will be at the Expo ( time and location will be announced). We also had a lengthy discussion about Stuart & Alan's new soccer training camps. Stuart and Alan will be at the Expo and we will be speaking to them there. The ideas that we thought were encouraging were as follows.... the lower price, the older trainers, more experience group, open to suggestions, open dates and times, etc.

UPCOMING SEASON: April 27,2019 Starting Day (Motion to begin on April 27, 2019 was accepted first by Seth and seconded by Courtney.) All teams may begin practicing on April 13, 2019. We will have our Coaches Meeting at Little Caesar's on April 4, 2019 at 6:30. We will be having our Fun Day on June 22,2019. (Motion to approve fun day was accepted first by Ron and seconded by Seth.)

ROUND TABLE: JASON: Jason began our concessions discussion by talking about having pizza and pretzels in our stand. Everyone loved the idea of having another option. We will be speaking with Bob, from Hungry Howie's, about buying pizza from him or getting a pizza warmer from him or Sam's.

SETH: Seth brought up the idea of gift cards for Ref recruitment or Ref clothing. Hoodies are a great idea for the youth refs. All kids love hoodies.

DIANA: everything is all set till March 2nd. PMIKE: not present, CYNDY:

not present, LYNSEY: not present, 
TRAVIS: not present, 
KIM &

COURTNEY: We have 476 players in the system as of today. We do have 25 players on a waitlist. Kim & Courtney will add players as we hear that coaches have lost players. The new 8U team will have a Coach, one of the parents would like to be a coach. We will need a new 6U Coach, Courtney has decided not to

Coach this Spring. The fee for adding new players in the Spring will be \$80.00. We have many age groups that are full, which is good and bad. Full rosters mean that we have too many players on the sidelines and coaches do not like that. The idea of reversible jerseys would make adding players or moving players more convenient. We did well in the Christmas Parade. We only had two players show up. Everyone loved the big soccer ball. Kim & Courtney will begin talking and planning this new Seasons Registration. We will not have a registration time at the fields as turn out was not great. TREVOR: not present, CHRIS & TROY: Chris was not present. Troy will be redoing the ratings scale. RON & PHIL: We can still see the stripes. Phil will be resigning after

we set up for the new season. There just is not enough time to do all he needs to do. We still need front tires for the tractor. We will miss you, Phil! There are

two men that have showed an interest in helping with the fields. We LEAH: Leah will need to have access to names and phone numbers in order to take care of all the Volunteers.

MARCH BOARD MEETING WILL BE ON MARCH 10th AT THE NEW TIME OF 6:00pm. Please adjust your calendars accordingly! See you then! Motion to adjourn this meeting at 8:38pm...first by Troy and seconded by Jason.

## 

